



21 February 2024

Dear Families

I am in charge of organizing tennis at Sackville this summer term. I have created a Google form to help identify which students play and enjoy tennis. If your child is a keen tennis player, and would be interested in representing the school in tennis matches this summer, please fill out the <u>form</u> as soon as possible.

Throughout the summer term, we will be running year's 7 and 8 and year's 9 and 10 tennis clubs throughout the week, some internal competitions, and there will also be the opportunity to take part in a 'Play Your Way To Wimbledon' competition as well.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Jones
PE Teacher















